
Kadina preschool newsletter

wednesday sessions

term 4 begins...

Week 1 Term 4, 2023

Welcome back to Kindy for Term 4 -
where has this year gone? A big welcome
to our new children, families and
educators who have joined us.

We have set up the story table with a
space theme as the 4th-10th October
was World Space Week. We are sure
that the children will enjoy reading books
and setting up play scenes.

School transition visits begin in Week 3
for the children starting school at the
beginning of next year - see more
detailed information you received from
the school that your child is enrolled at.

Events this term
Week 1

Mon 16th & Fri 20th Oct -
SA Police visit

Week 2
Tues 24th & Thurs 26th Oct- 

Point Pearce Excursion
Week 3

Tues 1st & Thurs 3rd Nov - 
School transition visits 8:45-10:30

Week 4
Tues 7th & Thurs 9th Nov - 

Learning Interviews
Tues 7th & Thurs 9th Nov - 

School transition visits 8:45-11:40
Wed 8th Nov -

Gov Council meeting 6pm
Fri 10th Nov

Student Free Day - NO Kindy
Week 5

Tues 14th & Thurs 16th Nov- 
School transition visits - full day & 

2024 Kindy transition visits 8:45-11:00
Week 6

Tues 21st & Thurs 23rd Nov- 
School transition visits - full day & 

2024 Kindy transition visits 8:45-11:00
Week 8

Tues 5th & Fri 8th Dec - 
Mucky afternoon
Wed 6th Dec - 

Gov Council dinner/meeting 6pm
Week 9

Tues 12th (Yambu) & Thurs 14th (Wardu)  
Dec- Presentation Day

Wed 13th Dec - 
Wardu group attend

Fri 15th Dec - 
No session

Wardu Group 
(Thurs/fri children)

Week 4
8th nov

Week 7
29th nov

Week 1 
18th oct

Week 5
15th nov

Week 8
6th dec

Week 2
25th oct

yambu Group 
(mon/tues children)

Bring a library bag

Week 9 (no library)
13th dec 

(instead of Friday 15th)



Children will bring their
Learning Folder home

this week - please add a
family goal to the Term
3 Reflection of learning
sheet and then  return

the folder ASAP.

Please make
sure your

child brings a
hat to Kindy
every day!

Educator news
This term we have a few educator changes.
Donna Amundsen will be on leave this term.

We welcome back Ash Allan and we also
welcome Teresa Wild and Liz Humphries to

our team. The rest of the educator team are:
Simone, Brooke, Michelle, Mel, Kristie, Helen,
Kirsty, Kaila & Terraise. Abby and Sara will be

helping out from time to time.

Teresa
Liz

Thanks to:Presentation Day for children
starting school at the beginning

of 2024
Yambu group: Tuesday 12th

December at 2:15pm
Wardu group: Thursday 14th

December at 2:15pm
Parents/Carers will be invited to

attend.

Charity donations
Thanks to the families that donated money on our Dress up disco day and Pirate day

in Term 3. We were able to send the following amounts to our chosen charities:
$85 for Ronald McDonald House

$105 for The Smith Family

Chad Hicks for fixing the
cubby house
Skyanne Jansen for taking
home extra washing
Anne & Spec Woodley for
donating a timber table
For everyone that did
washing in Term 3


